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PARENTS EVENING 

Tuesday 5th December 
2023 - Thursday 7th  

December 2023 

YEAR 5 & 6 FESTIVE CAMP OVER  

Year 5 and 6 had an amazing festive campout - they roasted marshmallows, 
solved riddles on a treasure hunt and even had a talent show in the top hall!  

Head Teacher: Elizabeth Harris  

Telephone: 020 8472 0533 

Email:  info@monega.boleyntrust.org 

RECEPTION PARENT OPEN DAY 2023 
This week, we welcomed prospective Reception parents for September 2024. Parents enjoyed                

refreshments whilst learning about the outstanding education on offer at Monega. It was great to see so 
many parents in attendance. The parents asked lots of questions about our amazing school. We look       

forward to meeting all of the new pupils that will join us next academic year.  



SPORTS STAR OF THE WEEK  
Congratulations to our  Sports Stars of the Week - 

KS1: Ibrahim RA & KS2: Hamda 4S 
Winners for showing great sportsmanship 

and effort in their PE lessons.  

 
SEND PE Session at  

New City Primary School 

5 students were invited to participate in a 
SEND PE session at New City Primary 

School. The activities involved climbing, 
jumping, bouncing and much more! Well done 

to Afick, Toufiq, Nahian, Zayd and Mikaal, all from 2H! 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Evan - RA 

Muhammad Ali - RB 

Samia - RT 

Jevil - 1H 

Hazel - 1R 

Hamimah - 2H 

Arhaa - 2A 

Imdadul - 2P 

Muhammad Ayan - 3A 

Rohaan - 3M 

Yuri - 3D 

Nila - 4L 

Sadia - 4C 

Sidney - 4S 

Sameera - 5FR 

Amaan - 5M 

Aliya - 5SH 

Tajbidul - 6T 

Antonia - 6A 

Reyah - 6S 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

This week’s attendance  
winners are 

KS1: 2A with 97.5% 

KS2: 3M with 96.2% 

 

TIMES TABLES ROCK 
STARS  

Congratulations to our Times 
Tables Rock Stars  

6T and 6A 
As part of your child's  

homework schedule, they are 
set with the challenge to 

practise their times tables 
for 21 minutes each week.  

Year 3 and 4 -  
Play in Garage Mode 

Year 5 and 6 -  
play in Studio Mode 

Please ensure that your child 
is using the updated version 

of Times Tables Rock stars if 
they are using the app or 

online: 

https://play.ttrockstars.com/ 

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL TRANSITION TALK  

We were lucky to have a visit from Amalyah, now a Year 7 student at Sarah 
Bonnell School, who answered questions regarding secondary school and 

what the transition process is like. Amalyah kindly took time to respond to 
some questions that Year 6 had posed to her, and then responded to more 

follow-up questions after her talk. Thank you very much for visiting,  
Amalyah! Year 6 are extremely grateful.  

SCHOOL REMINDERS  

Please be reminded that members of the Senior Leadership Team are always  
available on the school gates at the beginning and end of day, should you wish to 
speak to or raise any concerns regarding your child. All football cards are banned 

and no longer allowed in school, please encourage your children to leave  
these at home.  

 

PARENT STALL 

Do you have a talent that you would like to showcase at our  
Winter Fair? If so, then let us know, as you can book a stall for a small fee of £20. 

For more information and registration please come and see Mrs Raja or Mrs 
Farooq, or leave your name and contact details at the School Office. Be quick as 

there are only limited spaces available.  
      

ARBOR SCHOOL COMMUNICATION APP 
Have you downloaded the Arbor school communication app. If you have not or are 
having problems trying to login, please contact the School Office. All our school 
communications and parent information is sent out via the new app. You are also 

able to check in on your child’s attendance, behaviour and progress.     


